
7th Grade Boys Secular Studies Supply List 
2016 – 2017 

Note that “art” and multi-purpose supplies may be used for multiple subjects. Please maintain 
proper working supplies throughout the school year. A good pencil case to keep supplies 
organized and together is recommended. 

Also note that there may be a few additional small supplies needed over the course of the school 
year. Requests for any additional materials will be made with reasonable time for acquiring 
these materials. 

General Supplies- to be shared and used for all classes 

❑ 1 USB thumb drive to use for saving documents for classes other than computer class 

❑ 1 1-inch binder (to be used for homework binder) 

❑ 1 2-pocket folders with holes to fit inside binder  

❑ 1 package loose-leaf paper  

Math 
❑ 1 2-pocket folder with holes to fit inside binder  

❑ 1 1½-inch binder (labeled MATH, with your name on it) 

❑ 2 packages loose-leaf paper  

❑ 1 package graph ruled filler paper (either 4 or 5 squares per inch) 

❑ 3 loose-leaf dividers with tabs 

❑ 1 package of reinforcements  

❑ 1 large book cover (book sock) for the textbook  

❑ 1 calculator (similar to Texas Instruments TI-30Xa Scientific Calculator) 

❑ 1 12-inch ruler labeled with inches and centimeters 

❑ 1 protractor  

❑ 1 pencil case  

❑ eraser  

❑ 1 box pencils (if mechanical pencils also have extra lead; if wood pencils also have a sharpener) 

❑ scissors 

❑ 1 3-hole punch 

❑ 1 box of tissues  

Science 
❑ binder 

❑ filler paper 

❑ notebook 

❑ 1 tri-fold, 3 foot high display board (needed for science fair in the spring, opens to 36in x 48in) 



Social Studies 
❑ 1 notebook 

❑ 2 folders with pockets 

❑ 1 extra large book cover 

❑ 1 package of note cards 

❑ pens and pencils 

❑ colored pencils 

Language Arts 
❑ 2 spiral bound notebooks 

❑ highlighters 

❑ colored pencils 

❑ supply of regular pencils 

Computers 
❑ 1 sturdy 2-pocket folder 

❑ 1 USB thumb drive 16GB or larger (for computer use only and may be handed to teacher between classes) 

Note: Many students in seventh and eighth grade left their dedicated USBs with Mrs Abrams for safe 

keeping for the summer. If you are not sure whether or not your student left their USB, you can email her 

at  labrams@theneha.com to find out. 
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